
 

November 3rd, 2023 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Thank you for your tremendous support of our Halloween Dance-A-Thon Fundraiser!  While we 

continue to tally up our funds it is clear that we have surpassed our $10,000 goal.  As a result, 

many school prizes have been won.  We look forward to our raffle prize draw which will take 

place on Friday of this upcoming week.   

Please see the information below for important details on our upcoming week at Holy Spirit. 

Remembrance Day Liturgy and Poppy Donations 

On Friday, November 10th at 10:45 am our Grade 6 class will be organizing a Remembrance 

Day liturgy for our school.  Parents are welcome to attend. 

On Friday students will also receive a poppy.  We hope that families will be able to donate a 

loonie or toonie on this day to help support our veterans.  If you would like to donate directly to 

the Royal Canadian Legion Poppy Trust Fund please visit: https://legion.ca/donations 

Picture Retake Day 

On Tuesday morning BrightPics will be back at Holy Spirit for our picture retake day. 

Holy Spirit Halloween Pumpkins 

This year classes decorated a pumpkin as part of our decorations for our Halloween Dance.  

Thank you to all of the classes who participated.  We also wanted to thank Jerry Fragomeni 

Real Estate for their donation of the pumpkins. 
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MADD Canada Presentation 

This Tuesday afternoon we welcome MADD Canada who will be teaching our Intermediate 

students about the dangers of peer pressure and encouraging students to make healthy 

decisions as they get older. 

Hearing Screening 
 
On the morning of Thursday, November 9th, 2023 the School Screening Association will be 

holding their Hearing Clinic at Holy Spirit.  Students who have returned their form and payment 

will receive their hearing screening assessment.  If you have not returned your form/payment 

please ensure you do so by Wednesday, November 8th, 2023. 

 
Luke 4:18 Halloween Candy Collection 
 
The Canadian Food for Children is collecting any extra Halloween candy that you may be 

interested in donating to children in the developing world.   Millions of poor children do not know 

about the joy of Halloween. Many children seldom even get to taste a candy in their lifetime. A 

small piece of candy can encourage starving children to eat or get much-needed medical 

treatment.  Canadian Food for Children will share the candy that your children collect with the 

poor.  All types of candy, including chocolate, are appreciated. Luke 4:18 will arrange to send all 

excess Halloween Candy to the CFFC warehouse, located at 1258 Lakeshore Rd East, 

Mississauga. Our school will be collecting for one week only, from Monday, November 6th, to 

Friday, November 10th.  Thank you in advance for supporting our mission to help the poor. 

Kindness Week Is Coming! 

 
 
Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 
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Monday, Nov. 6th • Hot Lunch:  Delicious Greek 
 

Tuesday, Nov. 7th • Picture Retakes (AM) 

• Gr. 1 Trip 

• MADD Canada Presentation  
(Grades 7 & 8) 

 

Wednesday, Nov. 8th • Pizza Nova Hot Lunch 
 

Thursday, Nov. 9th • Zucca’s Ristorante Hot Lunch 

• Hearing Clinic (AM) 

• Gr. 8 Grad Trip Parent Information 
Night (7:00 pm) 
 

Friday, Nov. 10th • A & W Hot Lunch 

• Remembrance Day Liturgy  
(10:45 am) 

 


